
 

April 26, 2015 

Welcome to  

First Baptist Navarre 

April 19 Contribution and Attendance Report: 
Sunday School: 127 
Worship Attendance: 194 
Budget Giving: $5,821 
Designated Giving: $1,213   
Blank contribution envelopes are available in the Lobby.  

Life Groups  
(for all ages) 

8:30 a.m. 
9:45 a.m. 

11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Mornings - 8:30 a.m. 
Preschool Worship (4 yrs - 5 yrs) 

Children’s Worship (1st - 5th grades) 
 

Sunday Evenings - 6:00 p.m. 
The Gospel Project for Kids (4 yrs - 5th grade) 

Wednesday Activities 
Children’s Music and Missions: 6:00 p.m. 

 

Prayer Time & Devotion (Adult): 6:00 p.m. 
 

Youth (6th-12th grades): 6:30 p.m. 

Various Bible Studies For Adults and Youth (see bulletin and/or website for current studies). 
 

Preschool Classes (up to 3 years) offered during Worship and Bible Study hours on Sunday and Wednesday. 

Church Contact Information                                      
9302 Navarre Parkway, Navarre, FL 32566  
(850) 939-3424 (office)  
(850) 939-0434 (fax)   
www.fbcnavarre.org (web and live worship broadcast)      
fbcnavarre@bellsouth.net (Church Office) 
jerrypassmore@bellsouth.net (Interim Pastor) 
johnmcinnis@bellsouth.net (Associate Pastor/Education) 
kenrousseau@bellsouth.net (Minister of Music)     
austinhuggins@bellsouth.net (Student Minister) 
Deacon of the Month - April: Brad Roehrig, 325-812-3243 

Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. Morning Worship - 8:30 a.m.  

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
It Is Well   #410 

There Is a Savior   #536 
 

Worship in Song - Celebration Choir 
You Are My Lord 

 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 

**Dismissal of children to Kid’s Worship** 
 

Worship in Song - Kristina Green 
Stronger 

 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation 
Room at the Cross   #315 

 

Morning Worship - 9:45 a.m. 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
Glorious Day 
Days of Elijah 
Flow to You 

There Is None Like You 
 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 

Worship in Song - Kristina Green 
Stronger 

 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation 
With All My Heart 

 

Every Sunday at 5:00 p.m.  
the Sanctuary is open for prayer.  
A prayer guide will be available. 

 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
All the Way My Savior Leads Me   #62 

Holy Is the Lord   #9 
My Life Is In You, Lord 
We Worship Only You 

 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 

Worship in Song - Kim Meyer 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation 
Living for Jesus   #282 

One of our blessings as members of First Baptist is to welcome all the guests who visit with  

us. In spite of the rain at church time last week, we still had a number of people visit our    

services. It was a pleasure talking with most of them by phone this week. We are honored to 

have you in our worship service today and trust you will experience a warm welcome. 
 

One of the first things any prospective Pastor will ask our Search Committee is "what is the 

commitment level of attendance on the part of the members at First Baptist"? You are going to 

play an important part in the caliber of Pastor who comes to serve at First Baptist. He will  

examine our church as much as our Search Committee examines him. Your consistency        

in attendance, opportunities for ministry outside the walls of our church family, potential in 

building God's Kingdom locally, and vision of reaching a lost world will be on his priority list. 

YOU are a part of all these things. I trust you will make your church one of the top priorities of 

your life. 
 

Dr. McInnis and Bro. Austin have just completed visits with four of the principals of our local 

schools.  All of these principals invite us as a church to assist in meeting some critical needs of 

their schools.  We welcome the opportunity to minister. 
 

I shall be preaching in all three services today.  Let us pray for one another today. 
 

Dr. Jerry Passmore, Interim Pastor                                                                                                                               

Contribute a little or a lot,  
you have total control. After 

training and certification in your 
chosen field, you will be able  
to respond to calls for service 

(some local, others farther 
away). You have control over 

which calls to respond to.  
There is no quota. Certifications 

are good for three years. 
 

You decide the area of  
interest and service, then sign  

up for the training. 
 

The closest training to us is Lynn 
Haven (Panama City area) on 
May 30, 2015. So plan now. 

 

Contact: Bro. Gary Thompson, 
850-748-7776 or  

afndelago@gmail.com. 

Training  

& Certification 

mailto:afndelago@gmail.com


Contact: Student Minister, Bro. Austin, 850-313-4539  

Wednesdays 

6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 

Fellowship Hall 

Sundays 

8:45 a.m. 

Modular Building 

FBC Navarre’s 

FBCN VBSFBCN VBSFBCN VBS   

June 15June 15June 15---191919   
9 am9 am9 am–––   ---   noonnoonnoon   

Registration is now online. Registration is now online. Registration is now online.    
Go to the church website Go to the church website Go to the church website    

fbcnavarre.org and register fbcnavarre.org and register fbcnavarre.org and register    
(kids and volunteers).(kids and volunteers).(kids and volunteers).   

CentriKid Camp 
for children 3rd-6th grade 

July 27 - 31, Shocco Springs, AL 

Only a few spaces are still available.   

See Pastor John for a parent packet. 

 

Sunday Prayer Hour 

5:00 p.m.  

Sanctuary  

Prayer Guide available. 
 

Wednesday Prayer Hour 

6:00 p.m. 

Admin Bldg, Room 211 

Prayer List available. 
 

Join with us as we pray. 

Special Recognitions in 

May 3:  Baby Dedication 
May 10: Mother’s Day (no p.m. service) 
May 17: Graduate Recognition 
May 24: Memorial Day Observance 
May 24 p.m.: Children’s Musical 

Sunday, May 3 

9:45 a.m. 
 

Please contact the church office,  

fbcnavarre@bellsouth.net or 850-939-3424, by 

Monday, April 27 to participate. 
 

Baby dedication is a symbolic ceremony undertaken by  

Christian parents after the birth of a child. There is no implied 

salvation in the ceremony. The rite is intended to be a public 

statement by the parents that they will train their children in 

the Christian faith and seek to instill that faith in them. The 

congregation also affirms that they, as a church family, will 

seek to encourage the parents to bring up the child in the faith.   

Church Council 

Tuesday, April 28, 6:30 p.m. 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Wednesday, April 29, 6:00 p.m. 

MISSION PROJECT: Our Girls in Action group is asking for  

your help with our international mission project Pure Water 

Pure Love. With the help of hundreds of churches, PWPL  

provides thousands of water filters to missionary families and 

helps fund clean water projects by providing wells that offer 

clean water. Some of the areas of the world that are receiving 

this ministry are Indonesia, Asia, North Africa, Haiti, and here  

in the U.S. in Idaho. The girls have made 100 coin banks from 

empty water bottles. They will be handing these out before  

and after worship services today. Please take a bottle home  

and use it to collect your loose change for one month.  

Return the filled bottles to the church on Sunday, May 17.  

Your change can make a change in the lives of others! 

Santa Rosa County Teacher Appreciation Week, May 4 - 8 

Children will write and present Thank You notes to their teachers.  

FBC Navarre will provide breakfast for all teachers and staff at  

Holley-Navarre Primary and Intermediate Schools on Thursday, May 7. 

FBC Navarre Children’s Choir 

presents Blastoff! 

Sunday, May 24, 6:00 p.m. 

Everyone is invited. Come support our 

kids who have been memorizing lines 

and learning songs for this event. 
 

Practice Times: 

Wednesdays @ 6:00 p.m. 

& and Saturday, May 9 

10:00 a.m. - noon 

Picture from our 2013 Outing  

What: Pensacola Blue Wahoos Baseball Game 
Date:  Thursday, July 9, 2015 

Buffet Start: 5:30 p.m. (continues for 90 minutes) 
Game Time Start: 6:30 p.m. 

Cost:   $29.00 per person 2 years and up (under 2 years no charge) 
(Includes: Ticket to 3 Tier Party Deck, a 90 minute buffet  

and a baseball cap for each paid person.) 
Buffet consists of Hot Dogs/Hamburgers, Southern Style Potato Salad, 
Chips, Fruit, Cookies/Brownies and Non-alcoholic Beverages (AYCE) 

 

Deadline for sign-up and commitment to attending is May 31.  
A minimum of 25 people is required to reserve the party deck. 

Payment is needed at time of sign up because a deposit is required  
to reserve that date for us.  Payment either in cash or check. 

 

A commitment is just that, a commitment. If you sign up to attend  
you must honor that commitment and pay for your ticket.  If for some reason you have paid 

and can’t make it to the game that night either sell your ticket to someone else or maybe 
give it to someone that might not could have afforded to go.  Refunds are not available. 

 

 If interested in attending this fun outing, you can contact Don Holtz 
(phone:  850-939-9737 or email: dholtz1949@mchsi.com) 

If you are a 2015 graduate (high school or college)  

and would like to participate in our Graduation Sunday  

on May 17 please call the church office, 850-939-3424,  

or speak with Bro. Austin no later than Monday, May 11. 

Hamburgers & Hot Dogs will be provided. Bring a picnic 

dish (to share). RSVP to Jane Beall, 850-377-3757. 

All of those All of those   

in the music in the music   

ministry and ministry and   

their families their families 

are invited.are invited.  

mailto:dholtz1949@mchsi.com

